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K24FH-D Request for STA to Remain Silent 
 
On September 10, 2020, Oregon Public Broadcasting first discovered that a wildfire had swept 
through the Glide communications site forcing K24FH-D, Glide, Etc., OR (Facility ID No. 
50585) off the air.  Station engineers are currently working to repair the damaged cabling and to 
restore K24FH-D to air at the temporary parameters specified in the current Technical STA 
(LMS File No. 0001055685, as extended by LMS File No. 0000120540).  Oregon Public 
Broadcasting acknowledges that this STA request was not filed timely, which was caused by an 
administrative oversight. 
 


